Agenua #	Agend	a #	
----------	-------	-----	--

## Memo

Date: March 8, 2022

To: Allouez Village Board

From: Brad Lange

Re: Vehicle Allowance

I am seeking approval to increase the auto allowance for the Public Works Director from \$155 per month to \$350 per month which would be consistent with our Parks, Recreation and Forestry Director. The increase will be allocated amongst 4 accounts in the Public Works budget with a total impact of \$2,350.

Example of how three of our neighboring communities address the vehicle allowance:

DePere – City Provided Vehicle. Allowed to take home and personal use allowed (on a limited basis).

Village of Ashwaubenon – Use of work vehicle after arriving to work.

Village of Howard – Monthly vehicle allowance provided.

Thank you for your consideration.